
Dear	Parents,

We	are	very	excited	to	have	your	child	in	Kindergarten	
next	year!	Below,	please	find	a	list	of	content	areas	we	would	
like	the	children	to	review	during	the	summer	months.	As	
many	of	you	are	aware,	the	children	have	learned	a	great	
deal	in	pre-k!	Unfortunately,	statistics	show	that	children	can	
lose	a	percentage	of	what	they	learned	in	school	over	the	
summer	months.	To	help	with	this,	you	can	work	with	your	
children	throughout	the	summer	on	the	following	topics	to	
prepare	for	what	we	know	will	be	a	WONDERFUL	
kindergarten	school		year!

• Identification	of	letters:	uppercase	and	lowercase
• Identification	of	sounds
• Identification	of	numbers

There	are	a	number	of	websites	and	apps	that	you	can	use	
with	your	child	to	help	assist	in	their	continuation	of	learning	
over	the	summer.	Please	find	these	wonderful	resources
attached	to	this	letter.	

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	in	September	and	
having	an	amazing	school	year	with	you!

Thank	you!
The	Kindergarten	Teachers


